
2014 may be coming to a 

close, but Energizing 

Education has lots to 

celebrate and even more 

to look forward to! This 

month Parnall hosted 

their own “Happy 

Holidays Family Night” 

on December 9th. The 

night included family 

activities, dinner, pictures 

with Santa, and books for 

each student to take 

home. With the 

upcoming holiday break 

approaching, we know 

how much excitement 

that can bring but we still 

want kids to keep their 

minds active and get in at 

least 20 minutes of 

reading a day. For more 

information that was 
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Energizing Education is very 

appreciative and excited to 

announce that we were recently 

awarded $100,000 in grants from 

the Dorothy Levy Literacy 

Endowment Fund and the 

Jackson Community 

Foundation. Energizing 

Education’s mission remains to 

support K-2 students in Jackson 

County so that students read at 

or above grade level by the 4th 

grade. We owe our success to 

all of our community partners as 

well as our mentors who go into 

our 6 schools and provide one 

on one reading support every 

week. “This will greatly help us 

fund the programs we have up 

and running in six Jackson 

County schools, as well as bring 

in additional schools in the 2015

-16 school year," said Kriss 

Giannetti. If you are interested in 

providing an end of the year gift, 

please consider us as we are 

donor and grant funded. Please 

contact Kriss Giannetti at 

kgiannetti@uwjackson.org for 

more information.   

A Holiday to Remember 

Kriss’ 

Korner! 

MENTOR SPOTLIGHT 

provided for families this 

month on how to keep your 

mind active but still have 

fun, be sure to check out 

the back page! 

Throughout December, 

mentors have continued to 

show immense support to 

their students. By their 

twice a week commitment, 

mentors have already been 

giving the gift of reading 

and education to students. 

However, this month 

Energizing Education 

wanted mentors and 

students to be able to show 

their appreciation in a way 

they usually don’t get a 

chance to. On behalf of 

Energizing Education, 

mentors were able to pick 

out and wrap a brand new 

book that they could give 

their students as gifts to 

take home and read over 

the upcoming holiday 

break. The students then 

gave their mentors a 

stocking full of surprises! 

Stockings were filled will 

chocolates, pencils, 

notepads, and an ornament 

decorated by their student. 

We hope both students and 

mentors enjoyed this 

special time to exchange 

gifts and that it’s something 

they’ll remember both 

during and after their 

mentoring experience. 

Energizing Education 

wishes students, mentors, 

and Northeast a very happy 

holiday! We can’t wait to 

see you in 2015! 

Name: Karen Leja 
Why did you decide to become a volunteer: I enjoy 

working with children and volunteering!  Northwest is a 
good school district and my kids had a great experience 

here. It’s nice to be back volunteering in the district!  
How has your experience been: So far it has been 

enjoyable to see the progress of the girls’ reading and 
their enthusiasm to learn. 

Favorite childhood book: I did not have a favorite.  I 
loved reading about the early settlers and their history. 

Favorite book now: The Bean Tree 

http://pes.nwschools.org/


 

 

Find out more! 
http://energizingeducationjackson.org 

or 
Energizing Education on Facebook 

 
For volunteer information:  

Contact Charlie Miller 
 energizingeducationjackson@gmail.com 

 
To Donate: 

Contact Kriss Giannetti at  
kgiannetti@uwjackson.org 

Contact Charlie at energizingeducationjackson@gmail.com to sign up  

“I’ve been slimed” – join us at the 

Carnegie Library on January 10th at 

2:00 pm for a fun STEM program 

on slime and elephant toothpaste.  

STEM stands for Science, 

Technology, Engineering and Math 

and our new STEM programs just 

for Kindergarten to 2nd graders 

showcase fun experiments with science, engineering and math and 

iPad technology.  You’ll get to create your own slime and use an 

iPad to track your progress and learn more about slime and its 

properties.  For more information, please call us at 788-4087 ext 

1331 or check out our website at www.myjdl.com.  

January Mentor Training Calendar                                                                                   
Date Time Type Location 

January 7 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

January 12 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

January 23 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

January 30 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

Join us on January 

27th from 5:30-7:00pm 

for our next Family 

Night! 

From our Energizing Education  

family to yours,  

· Have your children read holiday cards when they are 

received in the mail, and let them write a message in 

outgoing cards.  

 

· Send kids on a scavenger hunt around the house. Have 

them find items associated with letters of the alphabet. 

 

· Play board games 

 

· Plan a craft day. Design your own holiday decorations 

or go online for more in depth ideas 

Ways to Incorporate READING AND FUN  
Over the Holiday  Break 

http://energizingeducationjackson.org

